


Our luxurious collection of romantic, sexy lingerie is 

hand-crafted in exquisite fabrics that exceed the 

standards of even the most discerning customer.
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512109
Uncaged

Seductive, strappy 
bustier features side 

cage detail, boning, 
underwire, and mesh 

insets. Removable 
garters and 

matching g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included

3
Hook & eye back closure



512106
Sapphire Night
Vibrant blue bustier 
with floral lace 
overlay, beaded 
trim, and center 
bow. Features ruffle 
hem, boning and 
removable garters. 
With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

4
Hook & eye back closure



512107
La Rue Rouge 

Decadent center-
front lace bustier with 
eyelash lace overlay 

at cups, and delicate 
lace hem. Features 
underwire, boning, 

and removable 
garters. Matching 

g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included

5
Hook & eye back closure



512108
Motorcycle Mama
Get your engine 
running in this supple 
leatherette corset with 
center front mesh inset 
and boning. Zip back 
with matching g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

6
Zip back



512105
Double Down

Classic bustier with 
contrast boning and 

contrast picot trim 
at cup edge. Mesh 

sides, ruffle hem with 
contrast edge, and 
contrast red ribbon 

on removable garters. 
Matching g-string.

Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

7
Hook & eye back closure



512095
Red Rider
Rich red bustier with 
center front lace 
and lace & bow 
demicup-style details. 
Features boning and 
removable garters. 
With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

8
Hook & eye back closure



512096
Parlor Games

Dazzling lace & mesh 
garter bustier features 

sophisticated lace & 
point d’esprit overlay 

with red satin lining, 
big red bows, and 

lace-trimmed cups. 
Removable garters. 

Matching g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included

9
Hook & eye back closure with bow



512099
Desert Rose
Slip into this sultry 
structured corset with 
floral lace overlay, 
contrast princess 
seams, and boning. 
With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

10
Lace-up back



512098
Starlight Dancer

Light up the night in 
this shimmering sequin 

and black satin zip-
front corset. Features 

contoured boning 
and matching g-string.

Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

11
Lace-up back



512097
Nude Ambition
Bring it all back home 
in this midriff-baring 
bustier. Luxe lace 
galoon overlay on 
center front panel, with 
demure little black bow. 
Features contoured, 
curve-accentuating 
mesh side panels. With 
matching g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

12
Hook & eye back closure



512094
Wild at Heart

Luxurious allover 
leopard print garter 
bustier with boning, 
bows, and ladylike 

lace trim. Removable 
garters. Matching 

g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included

13
Hook & eye back closure



512074
Black Rose
Beautiful black 
textured rosette 
bustier with center 
front laceup, boning, 
and removable 
garters. With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

14
Hook & eye back closure



512075
Crimson Nights

Luxurious lace-cup 
bustier with top-cup 
ruching and center 
front laceup. Open 
back with big satin 

bow. Removable 
garters and matching 

g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included
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512076

16
Hook & eye back closure

Secret Garden
Breathtaking 
embossed rose bustier 
with mesh sides, mesh 
skirting, boning, and 
removable garters. 
With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included



512077

17
Hook & eye back closure

Ultraviolet Dreams
Elaborate point 

d’esprit textured 
mesh bustier with 

lace-trimmed princess 
seams. Features 

boning and mesh skirt. 
Removable garters 

and matching g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL

Thigh-high not included



512078
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Maiden of the Morning
Playful mesh chemise 
with lace contrast trim 
and micro ruffle. Big 
white bow on ruffled 
skirting. With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included



512073
What a Rush

Heat things up in 
this heavily ruched 

beaded chemise with 
mesh skirt and silky 

satin lining.
With matching 

g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
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512072
Sinful Satin
Daring satin and mesh 
demi-cup bustier with 
boning, lace trim, and 
ruched satin princess 
panels. Center-front 
laceup and satin 
bows. With matching 
g-string.
Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

20
Hook & eye back closure



512071
Royal Garden

Exquisite allover floral 
lace garter bustier 

with boning and 
beaded lace trim.

With matching 
g-string.

Sizes: S, M, L, XL
Thigh-high not included

21
Hook & eye back closure





International Size Chart
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